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Recreation Event Application Dates Revised on Missoula District  

 
Missoula, MT. – The Missoula Ranger District has revised the application period for its Recreation Event Special 
Use Permits. These permits are required for recreation events where a fee is charged to participants. For the 2009 
season, the Missoula Ranger District will require permit applications to be submitted between February 1, 2009 
and April 1, 2009. After 2009, the open period will be from November 1 to January 1 each year. 
 
Recreation events that charge a fee for participation fall into the category of Recreation Event Special Use and 
require a permit. Organized running and adventure races that require an entrance fee fall into this category. 
 
For additional information, please contact Al Hilshey on the Missoula Ranger District at (406) 329-3970. 
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